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From the Organization and Government Committee (O&G):

0O&G will be bringing a policy to remove obsolete policies that were missed. The
concurrent membership on policy and operating committees proposal will come back for
a final reading at the February 13, 2017 meeting.

O&G is hosting voting rights open forums next week and hopes to have a policy ready
for a first reading at the March Senate meeting.

0O&G will also be bringing the Selection and Review of Administrators policy to the
Senate for a first reading, and the Student Success Committee policy for a final reading
at the February 13, 2017 meeting.

From the Instruction and Student Affairs Committee (I&SA):

I&SA will be bringing the Final Exam and Continuous Enroliment for Graduate Students
in RP Status policies to the Senate for final readings at the February 13, 2017 meeting.
In addition, 1&SA will also be bringing back the Priority Registration policy for a first
reading.

From the Chair of the Senate:

The Senate Chair will be leading a discussion at the February 13, 2017 Senate Meeting
on how we envision the strategic planning process for campus outreach, and
transparency, etc. The Strategic Planning Committee would like to get feedback from
all faculty and staff on strategic planning and will be hosting walk-in coffee/breakfast
events in the near future. Last week Kathy Wong(Lau), the CDO, and VP Blaylock
tracked down the goal groups from the past to get information from them.

The Faculty Diversity Taskforce has met approximately 5 times since last October. Each of
these meetings was about 2 hours long. The Faculty Diversity Committee (FDC) reports to the
PS Committee. Until Proposition 209, there was an Affirmative Action Committee (this
committee was merged with the Affirmative Action Committee in 20050 SM-S05-6). The FDC
is suggesting they become a group such as the Faculty-in-Residence to assist on all searches
in the university and to act as an advisory body for the CDO.

Updates:

a.

From the President:

International students, faculty, and staff are impacted by the Executive Order from
President Trump. SJSU is researching Letters of Intent such as from the ACLU that we
can use. Dean Huard is providing outreach to our international students.

The President and VP Faas attended a meeting this morning at VTA regarding the
proposed location of the downtown San Jose BART station.

Students have been very articulate around the issue of tuition increases. The CSU is
working hard to try and not put the burden on our students.

The President has been taking filistening tourso of the colleges to hear what people on
campus have to say and understand their concerns.



The CIO Search is ready to launch. The President is also considering a new VP of
Research and Innovation position.

From the Provost: No report.

From the Vice President of Administration and Finance (VPAF): No report.

From the Associated Students President (AS):
AS will be celebrating their 120" year Anniversary this year.

AS is working to fill two vacancie
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